
Summer Food Service Program 

Looking for a cost effective way to provide meals and snacks to 
young people who attend your summer program?  Here is a 
solution. 

The Summer Food Service Program for Children (SFSP) was 
created to serve nutritious meals to children when National 
School Lunch and School Breakfast Program meals are not 
available. To ensure all children receive proper nutrition 
throughout the year, SFSP reimburses organizations that prepare 
and serve meals to eligible children during the summer and 
school vacation periods.   

The program is administered by the Indiana Department of 
Education and you can get all the information you need and 
want here:   www.doe.IN.gov/food/summer 

Tina Skinner is the SFSP Specialist at the department of 
education. Her telephone number is 317-232-0858 or 
800-537-1142. 

In Indianapolis, Indy Parks as well as many school districts, 
including Paramount, serve as sponsors for multiple sites.   
Contact Indy Parks summer food program for children at 
Milele.kennedy@indy.gov or 327.7466 for additional 
locations. Paramount offers school-age children breakfast from 
7:30-8:30 and lunch from 11:00-1:00 Monday-Friday from June 3 
- July 26.  Contact Jessica Monk, at (317) 519-4588 for more 
information.
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